
American Honda Motor Co., Inc.

SAFETY AND EMISSIONS 
RECALL NOTICE

BILLY GOAT® MV MULTIVAC
CRACKED FUEL TANK

Check below to see if your outdoor vacuum is affected by this recall.

If your model is included in this recall, WE STRONGLY RECOMMEND NOT USING IT.

What is the problem?
Due to a manufacturing defect, over time, a crack may form in the fuel tank mounting tab 
causing a fuel leak.

What should you do?
We strongly recommend that you stop using your outdoor vacuum until the fuel tank has been 
replaced. If you need assistance, please see a member of this dealership’s staff or any 
authorized Billy Goat or Honda servicing dealer for assistance. If you need additional 
assistance that this dealer is unable to provide, you may contact American Honda Customer 
Relations at (770) 497-6400 or Billy Goat Industries at (816) 524-9666.

In cooperation with the Consumer Product Safety Commission and California Air Resources Board

MV MULTIVAC Billy Goat Affected Serial Numbers

061107xxx
061807xxx
062507xxx
070907xxx

072407xxx
073007xxx
080607xxx
081307xxx

082007xxx
082707xxx
090407xxx
091007xxx

 WARNING
Gasoline is highly flammable and explosive. You 
can be burned or seriously injured if gasoline 
from a leaking fuel tank is ignited. If the fuel tank 
is leaking:
• Move the outdoor vacuum away from any 

source of ignition.
• Drain the fuel tank into an approved 

container.
• Do not use your outdoor vacuum until it has 

been repaired.
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